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Policy for Tours of the CBI Facilities 
For safety and privacy reasons, all tours of the MRI facilities must 
obtain approval well in advance from the MRI technologist who will be 
on duty during the tour. This approval is not guaranteed and will 
depend on whether the tour will interfere with ongoing studies. In 
some cases, the tour members may be required to complete an MRI 
metal screening questionnaire. Send inquiries to cbi@musc.edu. 


